
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Greetings from the Chairman 
I have resigned as President and assumed the position of Chairman. I would like to 
extend my heartfelt gratitude for the kindness I have received throughout my 14 years 
serving as President. 
My successor is Satoshi Yamada. I sincerely look forward to your continued support as 
generously given to myself. 

June 25, 2024 
Yukihiko Shimazu 

Chairman 

Greetings from the President 
My name is Satoshi Yamada, and I have succeeded Yukihiko Shimazu as 
President. I will devote myself to the development of the company’s business with 
all my heart and soul. I would like to ask for your continued guidance and support 
as with my predecessor. 

 June 25, 2024 
Satoshi Yamada 

President 


